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10th June 2022 

Our Christian Virtue this term is Courage: 
 “Be strong and courageous, for The Lord will be with you wherever you go” Joshua 1:9 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Emma Mercer. Deputy DSL is Mrs Debs Nightingale 
Follow us on Twitter @ClipstonSchool    Website: www.clipstonprimaryschool.org 

 

 
 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

W/B 13/06/22 Regular Events New / One-off Events 

Monday Jam Coding Club 
Owl & Robin Class Volunteer Readers 

 

Tuesday 
 

Big Bubble Drama Club Governor Monitoring 

Wednesday  Dental Check for Reception Pupils 
Local Authority Review 

Thursday 
 

Gardening Club 
Infant Library 

Year 2 Moderation of Teacher Assessments 

Friday Swimming Year 4 
Hotshots Basketball Club 
French Club (KS1) 

 

 

June July 
17th Swimming  Lesson for Year 4 
21st & 29th New Reception Visits  
22nd – 24th Y5&6 Residential 
27th New Parent Welcome Meeting 
27th – 1st Year 10 Work Experience 

4th Governing Body Meeting 
4thand/or 5th Year 6 Secondary Transition Visits 
4th – 8th Year 10 Work Experience  
9th School Association Summer Fete 
14th Woodpecker Class End of Year Production: 2pm & 6pm 
(parents invited – school hall) 
20th Leavers’ Service in Church 9.15am (parents invited) 
21st Last Day of Term 6 

 

 

 

News: In assembly this week, the children have been discussing our 

Christian Virtue for this term: Courage. We have also been learning 

about Mary Anning, the palaeontologist whose statue was recently 

unveiled in Dorset. It is lovely to see that many children continue to be 

fascinated by fossils, especially those of dinosaurs. Sport has been a 

theme in school this week and we were so glad that the weather was 

kind and Sports Day was able to go ahead. Well done to everyone for 

taking part and for the wonderful sportsmanship, particularly that 

demonstrated by the Year 6 helpers. Not everyone can be a winner and 

this was a valuable lesson learned, although not always an easy one! 

Halestrap House was the overall winner of the House Cup with 782 

points (Isham 749, Buswell 720, Coles 644). It is lovely to hear about 

sporting achievements out of school too – like these two team players 

in Year 2 and Year 4. The Whole School Photo which takes place only 

every three or four years was an exciting event for everyone this week – 

copies will be available to purchase shortly. And finally, well done to all 

the children in Year 1 who undertook their formal Phonics Check this 

week. Everyone has made excellent progress this year and we are really 

proud of you! 
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